
 
Vietnamese students delivered the exit presentation of their exchange program
 

August 22, 2018 
 
On August 22, 2018, Assoc. Prof. Mullika Chomnawang, Deputy Dean for Research & International
Relations, attended the exit presentation and evaluation delivered by six Vietnamese exchange
students from Faculty of Pharmacy, University of Medicine and Pharmacy at Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam.
The students visited MUPY to participate in the 2018 their student mobility program to learn about
Thai pharmacy system as well as explore Thai culture during July 31 - August 24, 2018.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2324


